
 

Our learning this week… 

Maths 

Number 8 Day – Whole School Maths Investigation Day 

All the children were busy solving different Maths challenges all linked to 
the number 8. In Amethyst the children had a choice of 8 very different 
challenges, constructing an Octahedron, researching the 8 largest world 
populations, solving number puzzles and cracking codes. 

Project: 

The children have been working on their own historical enquiry linked to an aspect 
of WW2. 

English: 

I have been very impressed by all the children’s stories linked to our project and 
class book. They have been editing and peer assessing their own work. I look 
forward to marking their finished stories over the half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class 

Newsletter         

Amethyst class have been learning how to play 
volleyball this half term. 

SATS parents’ meeting first Tuesday after half term. 9.15am – 
9.45am. I have put all information onto a power point, which will 
be emailed after the meeting to all parents. 



 

 

 


